
WE CLEANED UP — THANKS! 

      Some 34 volunteers gathered on Sept. 22 to 
collect 400 lbs. of trash from the Buena Creek area. 
Our efforts were definitely augmented by a group 
of North County Young Marines. We thank all vol-
unteers for their significant contribution to a 
cleaner and safer environment for Vista residents. 
      Watch for the next clean-up in April. 
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HELP “GREEN” VISTA! 
       
      The City of Vista and the 
Vista Garden Club are collabo-
rating on an exciting program 
to add to our urban forest. In 
Vista, 300 trees will be planted 
in Brengle Terrace Park on Ar-
bor Day, October 19, 9 a.m. - 
noon. Registration at 8:30 a.m. 
by the playground. Please 

bring your own shovel, gloves, and closed-toe 
shoes. 
           I n f o r m a t i o n :  7 6 0 - 5 1 9 - 8 7 6 1  o r 
lvlarde@wcainc.com or investfromthegroundup.org/
cool-parks . 
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SOUTH VISTA NEWS AND UPCOMING EVENTS 

COME TO THE COMMUNITY MEETING 
Thursday, October 17, 6 p.m. — Two Important Reports    

 

 
Are You Ready? 
      Hugh Christensen, a 
long-time volunteer with 
the Community Emergen-
cy Response Team, will 
present a personal and 
family emergency prepar-

edness program, providing practical and accessi-
ble advice for emergency scenarios you hope will 
never happen. 
      We all are aware of  our proximity to wildfires 
and flooding — come and learn and be prepared. 

 
What’s Next with Palomar 
Airport? 
      Citizens for a Friendly  
Airport, based in Carlsbad, 
has filed two lawsuits against San Diego County 
contesting the airport Master Plan Update and 
expansion plans. 
      New tweaks to the airport property may 
allow the expansion to the west as well as to 
the east for a total runway length of 2,000 
feet.  
      Come learn the details and how you can 
help the Carlsbad group help all of us. 

SVC Community Meeting 
Thursday, October 17 — 6 p.m. — Shadowridge Golf Club 

Invite a friend! 



NEED A SNAKE WRANGLER? 
        Warnings of snakes on the trails 
and in gardens in South Vista contin-
ue to abound on Nextdoor.  
      One resident posted a note rec-
ommending this person to help: 
      Bryce Anderson 
      Snake Wrangler 
      760-908-9938 
 
Proposed New Project Will 

Impact Seagate—Protea 3-story Ocean Hills 55+ 
Apartment Complex at  
Cannon Road and Mystra Way  
      Phase 2 of this senior living facility will greatly 
impact our community ! Another 102 units are pro-
posed in a building with 4-story parapets (46.5 
feet in height). With one way in and out, traffic will 
clog Cannon Rd- with the greatest risk in the case 
of emergency evacuations. Help us shape this pro-
ject so it is a good neighbor- and not one that im-
pacts our property values and quality of life.  
      This could also affect Melrose Drive traffic. 
To learn more and sign the petition go to:  
http://chng.it/yCLKqHMtrL 
      Please attend the Planning Commission hearing 
on this project: — 6 pm, Monday October 7 —     
Oceanside City Hall, 2nd floor, City Council Cham-
bers, 300 N. Coast Hwy, Oceanside 
For more information contact Kelly Shook. Presi-
dent Seagate HOA at kelly.shook,email@gmail.com 

Palomar Airport Advisory CommiƩee 
Looking for volunteers  
      The Palomar Airport Advisory Committee 
(PAAC) is establishing a sub-committee to review 
the Voluntary Noise Abatement Procedures (VNAP) 
for McClellan Palomar Airport. The sub-committee 
will consist of members of the PAAC as well as 
members of the local community, to include pilots 
and non-aviation associated community members. 
      If you are interested in serving on this  sub-
c o m m i t t e e ,  e m a i l 
Elena.Espinoza@sdcounty.ca.gov with a brief out-
line of your interest, city of residence and whether 
or not you are associated with aviation.  Please al-
so include any contact details. Deadline for appli-
cations is October 15, 2019 
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TOGETHER WE MAKE A DIFFERENCE! 
      Join us in keeping Vista a special place to live. Visit our website www.southvistacommunities.org to 
find our membership form or simply to sign up for our email information and updates. 

SOUTH VISTA COMMUNITIES  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

    President ‐                Stephanie Jackel             Creekside 
    Vice President ‐             Tazheen Nizam      Shadowridge 
    Secretary ‐             Lynell Ciranna      Straƞord Place  
    Treasurer ‐                Leonard Finkel       Straƞord Place 
    At Large ‐                   Kathy Bagwell      Shadowridge 
               Val Brown                 Breeze Hill 
               Francis Dumler      Shadowridge 
               Pia Romano       Shadowridge 

ARE YOU A MEMBER OF  
SOUTH VISTA COMMUNITIES? 
      Want to preserve the quality of life in South Vista? 
Want to help make a difference?       
      SVC is a  501(c)(3) non-profit grassroots organi-
zation which initiates actions to improve our com-
munity and responds to proposals from others that 
will impact our quality of life.      We operate with a 
very modest budget, thanks to our volunteers. Mem-
bership is $25 per year (though more is always wel-
come). You can mail a check to SVC at 770 Sycamore 
Avenue, Suite 122, #208, Vista 92083 — or make 
your donation through PayPal at https://
southvistacommunities.org/ . 
      Join us in making a difference! 


